
Next Steps 
for the 

Park Parcel
Cleanup Communicating with the public will be a priority for Textron as progress is being 

made with Park Parcel cleanup and future site activities.

Ph
as

e 
Tw

o Fall 2008
Park Parcel Cleanup
Soil Capping
With RIDEM approval, Textron 
intends to use soil capping in 
Phase III as part of the plan to 
achieve the recreational use 
standard in the Park Parcel.

 

Phase II will occur in the Cove and Phase III cleanup will 
occur in the upland area (shown in pink) near the Cove and 
behind the former Stop and Shop building.

Summer 2008
Park Parcel Cleanup
Textron is analyzing sediment and surface water samples 
collected from the Cove. Based on results, Textron plans 
to conduct necessary cleanup activities in the Cove 
in 2008. 

A woven plastic mat called a 
geo-textile fabric liner will be 
used (in a similar method as 
shown here) in the upland area 
to further isolate contaminated 
soils. A foot of clean soil and 
grass seed will cover the 
geofabric.

For More Information 

If you have questions 
about the project, contact
Greg Simpson
Textron’s Site Remediation Manager

Telephone 401-457-2635
Email gsimpson@textron.com

For information on the cleanup 
or redevelopment activities, contact
Joseph T. Martella II
Senior Engineer, Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM)

Telephone 401-222-2797, ext. 7109
Email  joseph.martella@dem.ri.gov
RIDEM Web site www.dem.ri.gov/programs/benviron/waste/gorham.htm

 

Attending 
monthly RIDEM 

public meetings is 
one of the ways 

Textron is looking to 
communicate 

with the public about 
what we are doing.

F o r  M o r e  I n f o r m a t i o n  
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A barge was used to collect sediment 
samples in the deep water of the Cove.

Once 
Phase lll is 
complete, 
the Park 
Parcel 
will be 
safe for 
recreational 
use.


